
Pequannock Township Public Schools

Office of the Superintendent
538 Newark Pompton Turnpike

Pompton Plains, New Jersey 07444
Phone 973-616-6040 - Fax 973-616-6043

Michael Portas, Superintendent of Schools michael.portas@pequannock.org

September 14, 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians:

Pursuant to N.J.S.A. 18A:7C-6.6, all school districts are required to “annually notify parents or
guardians by October 1 of any statewide student assessment or commercially developed standardized
assessment that will be administered over the course of the school year.” This information will include:

● the subject area of the assessment;
● the grade levels covered by the assessment;
● the date or range of potential dates for administration of the assessment;
● the time allotted for the student to take and complete the assessment;
● any accommodations or accessibility options available to students;
● information on how and when the student and his/her parent or guardian can access both sample
● questions and answers from the assessment, as well as the student’s results; and
● whether the assessment is required by the federal government, state government, or local district.

Attached to the news item on the website, please find the Pequannock Township School District
assessment calendar for the 2021-2022 school year, which applies the state’s template.

If you have any questions, please contact your child’s principal.

Sincerely,

Michael Portas
Superintendent of Schools

https://www.pequannock.org/ourpages/auto/2018/9/28/42932878/2021-2022_Pequannock%20Township%20School%20District_AssessmentInformation_docx.pdf
https://www.pequannock.org/ourpages/auto/2018/9/28/42932878/2021-2022_Pequannock%20Township%20School%20District_AssessmentInformation_docx.pdf

